
 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
MEETING RESCHEDULED 

 
The Golden Rain Foundation 

Information Technology  
Advisory Committee 

 
Closed Meeting scheduled for 

Friday, October 25, 2024 at 1:30 
p.m. has been RESCHEDULED 

to Friday, October 18, 2024,  
1:30 p.m. 

 
 

The next meeting date: 
October 18, 2024 

 


